
MANAGER’S DESK FOR TUESDAY, MAY 4, 2021 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

I’M BACK INTO THE SPRING LETTER MONTH MAILBAG TODAY.  

[KAREN – GREEN BAY] Hi all at WRVM, keep doing what you do, you helped change my life! You 

can't please everyone, but I believe you help a lot of people. My prayers are with you. Don't change 

anything 

[NANCY – PHILLIPS] I listen exclusively to WRVM ever since I found it on the dial around 10 or so 

years ago. I appreciate the music so much. I enjoy a lot of the southern gospel and modern hymns as well as 

old hymns. I listen regularly to Money life, Cal Thomas, the Public Square and Breakpoint while I am 

getting ready for work in the morning. I often listen to Janet Parshall in the afternoon, although I have to be 

in the right frame of mind, because sometimes it's too much when I get home from work, but I believe it's a 

very important program. Other times I appreciate John Macarthur, Alistair Begg, Mission news update, the 

Saturday Public Square, Prophecy Today, The Saturday Gospel Greats. I also appreciate the extended reach 

of your transmitter stations. We recently had to travel to Michigan and back several times from northern 

Wisconsin and were able to carry you on the radio for quite a distance. Thank you for being an uplifting 

voice in this crazy world. It really does bring a lot of solace. I am enclosing a donation for your discretion. 

God bless you all! 

WE DON’T HEAR VERY OFTEN FROM LISTENERS IN PHILLIPS SO IT WAS NICE TO HEAR 

FROM NANCY. JUST A REMINDER, IF YOU HAVE OUR MOBILE APP ON YOUR 

SMARTPHONE, YOU CAN LISTEN TO US ANYWHERE. EVEN MICHIGAN.  

[CATHY – LISTENING TO WXVM 104.1 WAUSAU] Just want to say I very much appreciate your 

station and all the programs. Also, appreciate that your station doesn't have those events that try to collect 

money for the stations. Thanks so much and God bless you. 

EVERY WEEK I GET AN EMAIL LETTER WITH NEWS ABOUT CHRISTIAN RADIO 

BROADCASTERS. AND NEARLY EVERY WEEK THERE IS A PRAYER REQUEST FOR 

DIFFERENT CHRISTIAN BROADCASTERS WHO ARE HOLDING THEIR ‘SHARE-A-THON’ 

THAT WEEK. WHEN I SEE THAT, I DO PRAY. I THANK GOD THAT WE DON’T HOLD SHARE-

A-THONS! THOSE WERE AN ANNUAL EVENT DURING MY YEARS WITH MOODY 

BROADCASTING OUT IN SPOKANE WA. SO A BIG THANK YOU TO EVERYONE WHO HELPS 

TO SUPPORT US WITHOUT A SHARE-A-THON EVENT TO PROMPT YOU TO GIVE. YOUR 

SUPPORT IS MAKING A DIFFERENCE IN THE LIVES OF OTHERS. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


